June 2022 Child Care Newsletter



Summer is almost here. Our staff are planning some fun activities for the summer. School Age will be receiving a monthly calendar of activities with date & times of walking trips.

*We would like to thank everyone for the gifts during "Teacher Appreciation Week."

Be sure to check out this month's Parent Education topic: "How Much Sleep Does Your Child Need?" You can view it on the Parent Page of our website or on the board in our lobby.

HOLIDAYS REMINDER



Reminder that we are closed on Monday, May 30th for Memorial Day and Monday, July 4th in observance of Independence

Day! Reminder...there is no deduction in tuition for holidays. We wish you safe & enjoyable holiday celebrations.

PRESCHOOL GRADUATION

Join us for our LIVE Facebook streaming of the end of the year celebration/graduation. Go to Tiny Tots and Little Tykes/Facebook at 10:00 a.m. on Friday, June 3rd. If you don't follow the link and you try to search for us on Facebook, be sure to search for our full name (Tiny Tots and Little Tykes) to get brought to the correct page.

*There are still a few openings for the 2022-2023 school year. Contact the office for information.



Friday, June 3rd

facebook/tinytotsandlittletykes

JACKIE & PAT'S RETIREMENT CELEBRATION



We will be having a retirement celebration for Jackie & Pat at Tiny Tots & Little Tykes on Thursday, June 9th from 4:30-5:30 p.m. They have taught the Preschool program for over 20 years.

HAPPY FATHER'S DAY JUNE 19TH!

BOUNCE HOUSE FUN



We will have a Bounce House here on June 21st, 22nd, & 23rd. The classrooms will have scheduled times to use it during the day. Watch for pictures on our social media pages and in Procare.

TINY TOTS PARADE

The children will be performing our annual parade here at Tiny Tots displaying their festive art and marching around the parking lot. This will be on Friday, July 1st at 10:00 a.m. You are welcome to come and watch if you would like.



KEEPING PETS SAFE DURING FIREWORKS



More pets go missing on the 4th of July after fireworks than any other day of the year. Only a small percentage of them ever make their way back home. Plan ahead to keep your pet safe! Keep them at home in a safe, comfortable, escape proof place.